
 
 

 
  
 Appendix 4 - Example of Recent Communication Related to Manchester Salford Inner Relief 
Road Works 
  
  
  
12 November 2018 
  
  
  
The Occupier 
  
Highways Improvement - Manchester Salford Inner Relief Road – Ordsall Lane Road Closure 
  
I am writing to let you know that the current lane closure northbound from Ordsall Lane onto Regent 
Road will be lifted on 20th November 2018. 
  
However, a further lane closure will be set up on the opposite side of Ordsall Lane, this will 
commence on 20 November 2018 to 21 December 2018, the closure will prohibit movements from 
Regent Road to Ordsall Lane southbound, access to all properties will be maintained at all times, this 
is part of the Manchester & Salford Inner Relief Route (MSIRR). 
  
The work is being carried out as part of a scheme to improve traffic flow on the MSIRR, and to help 
ease the congestion of traffic heading towards the city centre using Regent Road from the M602 and 
other areas to the west. 
  
Once completed the scheme will deliver improved junction capacity and help to reduce delays, 
disruption and congestion. Fully signalled pedestrian facilities and cycle routes will be maintained. 
  
Please note that works are weather and resource dependent and may need to be changed at short 
notice.  
  
If you require any further information please contact Paula Nesbitt either by email at 
paulanesbitt@dawnus.co.uk or telephone 07884 586962 
  
Further information about the scheme is available at www.manchester.gov.uk/msirr 
For travel planning advice visit www.tfgm.com/regent-road 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Ms Paula Nesbitt 
Public Liaison Officer 
Tel: 07884 586962 
paulanesbitt@dawnus.co.uk 
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